CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

Jack Cloud

Chairman, DRB

City Planning Dept.

600 2™ Street NW
Albuquerque, NM 87102

Dear Mr. Cloud and DRB Members:

The Metropolitan Redevelopment Agency/Planning Department of the City of
Albuquerque is requesting a vacation of public right of way located on 1 Street
NW between Central Avenue NW and Copper Avenue NW.

This vacation will allow for the development of an Entertainment Hub to be
located at 1 Central Avenue NW on the northeast corner of 1* Street NW and
Central Avenue NW.

PO Box 1293 It does not affect the proposed plans for 1* Street NW, which will provide for
northbound traffic only.
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Suzie Lubar, Planning Dept. Director
Rebecca Velarde, MRA Manager
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